
Farm - Years 5 children to bring in their 

wellies so they can help on the farm. 

 

 

                                                                      

  

      We are going for Silver!       

 

Buckminster Bites’ 
Issue 187 8th June 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday we welcomed Phil from Severn Trent to talk to the whole school about how to save 

water 

 

 

 

  Dates for your diary 

Monday – 11th June   

Tuesday – 12th June Year 1 & 2 trip to Botanical Gardens 

    New Starts visit 1.30pm  

Wednesday- 13th June Foundation to Forest School 

Thursday – 14th June 

Friday   -15th June  Father’s Day Assembly 2.45pm in school 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to; 

Foundation:  Loki & Alexander 
Year 1 & 2: Arthur & Ava 
Year 3 & 4: Bella , Freya &Oscar 
Year 5:  Hayden 
Year 6:  Fleur & Amelie 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by Thomas, 

Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 



 

Sporting News  

We are very disappointed to report that the football tournament that we had organised with 

some other local schools has had to be postponed to next term. It was planned to be over three 

afternoons in the next couple of weeks, but due to other events coming into their calendars 

that are unable to be changed we will have to wait till September. 

Good news – We are delighted that the Year 5 & 6 children will be playing a friendly football 

match at Wymondham School on the 20th June.  Details of the team will follow next week. 

 

 CCTV 

Thank you to Mr & Mrs Wallace for the guardcam they have donated 

to us and for obtaining the CCTV we have been recommended at cost 

price. 

The installation of the CCTV has been quoted at  £772. 

Thank you for all the offers of help and support we have received and 

if you would like to make a donation to the installation of the 

equipment then we would be very grateful.  Any questions or queries 

please come in and speak with Mrs Clarke. 

 

Year 6 trip to Beaumanor & Twinlakes 

This week the year 6 children have had a night’s camping at Beaumanor and then a day exploring 

Twinlakes.  They had a great time on the new ride there.  

 

A big thank you to Mrs Hatchman and Mrs Townsley who made and delivered a wonderful lunch for us all 

to enjoy on Thursday.   



 



 

Father’s Day Assembly 

We would like to invite all dads, grandads and/or uncles to our special assembly on 15th June in school.  

It will begin at 2.45pm.   If dad is not able to attend then mum, you are very welcome. 
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